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Sacred Heart Church - Sunday Mass Times 

________________________________________ 

Sacred Heart Church - Sunday Mass Times 

Vigil : Saturday 6.00 pm 

Sunday : 9.00 am, 11 am & 1.00 pm 

All are welcome to join us via our webcam during this period of 

closure. 

 

Confessions 

A priest will be available for confessions on Saturday mornings from 

10.30 am to 11.30 am. 

 

St Mary’s Drumragh 

Closed due to the Covid 19 Pandemic. 

 

Adoration every Wednesday from 10.30 am to 7.15 pm in the Sacred 

Heart Church (via webcam only). 
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Parish of Drumragh 

Dear Parents and Year 7 Candidates 

for Confirmation 

The Covid 19 Pandemic and restrictions 

continue to affect your lives and ours.  

We have set new provisional dates for 

celebrating the sacrament of 

Confirmation - Tuesday, Wednesday, 

Thursday 25th/26th/27th May at 5.00 

pm each evening – the week after the 

feast of Pentecost. We will follow a 

pattern similar to that of last year 

because of the uncertainty. 

Thank you for the work you are doing at 

home and with your teachers on-line to 

prepare. 

We hope that soon you 

will be able to return to 

school and we will be 

able to pray together 

again in our church. We 

await the government 

directions. 

Feasts of the Week 

Week Beginning Sunday 28th February 

Monday 1st March – St David, bishop 

Thursday 4th March – St Casimir 

Friday 5th March – St Kieran, Bishop 

Week Beginning Sunday 7th March 

Monday 8th March – St John of God, 

religious; St Senan, bishop 

Tuesday 9th March – St Frances of 

Rome, religious 

Thursday 11th March – St Aengus, 

bishop and abbot 

Sacred Heart Church 

7.30 pm Mass Intentions 

Week Beginning Monday 1st March 

Monday 1st March  John Kearney – 

Month’s Mind 

Tuesday 2nd March  Cathal Murray – 

Month’s Mind 

Thursday 4th March  Mary (Maura) 

McGoldrick – 1st Anniversary 

Friday 5th March  Bridie McCaffrey – 

1st Anniversary 

Week Beginning Monday 8th March 

Friday 12th March  Eugene McCanny – 

1st Anniversary 

Baptisms 
We welcome into our Christian 

community: 

Ellie May Taggart 

Ada Marie Laing 

Mollie Mairead Conway 

Recent Deaths 
We pray for the families 

of the following who 

died recently: 

Maria Didiova 

Mary McCallion 

May they rest in peace. 

Readers for March 2021 

Vigil 6pm Saturday 

Aoife Mc Glinchey  

Sunday 

9am   Paddy McGowan   

11am  Clara Daly 

1pm   Breanna Breslin 

 

Weekday 10 am Mass 
Roddy Hackett 

Paddy Magowan 

 

Weekday 7.30 pm Mass 
Monday   Paddy Mc Mahon 

Tuesday   Liz/Brian Durkin 

Wednesday  John Mc Sorley 

Thursday  Fiona Garrity 

Friday    Sean Taggart 
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Parish Draw 2021 Update 
Due to the COVID19 lockdown we had to postpone our public registration day.  

However, we would like to thank all the promoters who have already made their 

returns through the Parish Office or the Parish Draw Committee. You can still make 

contact in this way. Although registration and the running of the draw has been 

delayed we will go ahead with it at the earliest opportunity. 

Anyone who wishes to join the draw and has no access to one of our promoters, can 

still do so by sending a cheque for £60 to the Parish Office, with address and contact 

number included.  You will be registered for the draw and receive your membership 

card by post.  We hope to have a registration day and hold our first 3 draws as soon as 

it is possible.  However, if you are a promoter and wish to register your card now, this 

can be done by either contacting a member of the draw committee, or leaving your 

card and subscriptions into the parish office.  We are very grateful for the support of 

all our draw promoters and members, and for our draw committee who have done so 

much to facilitate the draw in these testing times.   

Parish Envelopes 
Parish Envelopes are currently being prepared for the year 2021/2022 by our office 

staff.  A sincere thank you to all parishioners who are already contributing either via 

Church envelopes or by standing order online. 

If anyone is considering contributing by Standing Order, please complete a Standing 

Order Form and return to your bank, preferably before the new envelopes are ready 

for distribution between weeks commencing 22nd and 29th March (HOLY WEEK).  

(Forms are available at the CTS stall, on the parish website or by phoning the Parish 

Office). 

“Jesus knows how difficult it is to follow His teachings. He knows that we will meet 

with opposition, disdain, harassment, persecution, and even martyrdom. So, He 

recognizes that we will all face the temptation to fall away. 

In the midst of this pandemic, I’ve worried that the trauma of the coronavirus would 

tempt people to lose their faith, but I’m happy to see that the opposite is the case. 

Recent evidence shows that people’s faith has been strengthened. 

A crisis can do that, right? It can strengthen our faith or weaken it. 

Jesus warns us that we should be on guard not to let our faith weaken in times of 

adversity. The tougher things get, the more our faith is needed.” 

 - Excerpted from I Am with You by Cardinal Timothy M. Dolan, New York 

Trócaire 
Parishioners are asked to note that the Trócaire campaign resumes this Lent as in other 

years.  There are some Trócaire envelopes available in the Church porches.  

Alternatively, here is a link to enable parishioners to donate online, if you would prefer 

to support the Lent Appeal this way - https://www.trocaire.org/donations/now/ 



 

PIONEERS  

 

ACCORD 

07775810297 

 

8224 2439 

AL-ANON FAMILY 9068 2368 

ALCOHOLICS 

ANONYMOUS 

9043 4848 

 AWARE 7126 0602 

CARE FOR CANCER 8224 6599 

CRUSE 8224 4414 

DRUG AWARENESS 0800 776600 

GAMBLERS  7135 1329 

THE SAMARITANS 8224 4944 

WOMEN’S AID 0800 9171414 

 SVDP THRIFT SHOP 8225 2000 

SVDP HELPLINE 07738837991 

Useful Telephone Numbers 

PREPARING FOR MARRIAGE? 
Catholic Engaged Encounter: A 'Zoom' 

online Marriage Preparation course is 

planned for 27th to 28th March 2021.  

This 2-day course is a positive way of 

preparing for Marriage, where you will 

discover how you can enrich your future 

relationship.  For information and 

booking go to marriageencounter.ie or 

call 028 2763 8512. 

Diocesan Daily Lenten Prayer 
Loving Father, To prepare for His 

mission of proclaiming Your kingdom to 

the world, Your Son Jesus was guided by 

Your Holy Spirit to the quiet of the 

desert.  In these Lenten days, I pray that I 

will be guided by that same Spirit, to a 

place of renewal in my heart and mind, so 

that I will seek opportunities for daily 

personal prayer, personal sacrifices and 

acts of kindness.  With Your help, may I 

too be truly prepared to share in the story 

of the passion, death and resurrection of 

Jesus Your Son, our Lord.   Amen. 

 

Derry Diocesan Trust 
Safeguarding Coordinator (2-year fixed term contract) 

Diocesan Pastoral Centre, 164 Bishop Street, Derry 

14 hours per week – Monday and Tuesday 

£27, 905 - £29,636 per annum pro rata  

For application packs please contact:  Bishop’s House, St Eugene’s Cathedral, Francis 

Street, Derry, BT48 9AP, telephone 02871262302 or email:  payroll@derrydiocese.org. 

Completed applications must be returned to Personnel, Bishop’s House, St Eugene’s 

Cathedral, Francis Street, Derry, BT48 9AP or via email to payroll@derrydiocese.org 

no later than 5.00pm on 05.03.2021.  

Derry Diocesan Trust is an Equal Opportunities Employer.  We welcome applications 

from all men and women and from members of all communities. 


